Dear EAPS member, 

Funded PhD places in Sociology and Social Policy at Nuffield College (University of Oxford) are available. 
Nuffield College guarantees full funding (fees and maintenance) for students accepted to the Sociology PhD programme, for entry in October 2016

Nuffield College aims to attract the very best students and provides an excellent working environment for them. The following funding packages apply for 2016 entry:
 -If you are admitted to Nuffield to undertake one of the courses we offer in Sociology, we will underwrite full funding for the duration of the fee liability of your course.
 
-If you are admitted to Nuffield to undertake one of the courses we offer in Social Policy, you will be automatically considered for the Barnett House-Nuffield joint scholarship we offer jointly with the Department of Social Policy and Intervention.
 
To be eligible for funding you must apply for your course by the 22 January 2016 deadline, in accordance with the University’s graduate admissions process.
 
For further information about graduate admissions and funding opportunities at Nuffield College for courses beginning in October 2016 please contact: graduate.admissions@nuffield.ox.ac.uk and see http://www.eaps.nl/profiles/civicrm_starterkit/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=99&qid=100194
 
There are further funding options in combination with other colleges at both the Department of Sociology and the Department of Social Policy & Intervention please see: http://www.eaps.nl/profiles/civicrm_starterkit/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=100&qid=100194 and www.spi.ox.ac.uk

